
Club statement – early finish to the 2019/20 season  
Important information for parents and carers 
Date of statement: 02/04/2020 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Our leagues, the Hunts Youth League and the Cambs League, have announced that the season is 
over and no further matches will be played; this means no cup finals, trophies, promotion or 
relegation.  This is sad but understandable news. 
 
Godmanchester Rovers Youth F.C. now looks to do two things: 
  
First, recognising these challenging times we will reduce the cost for the season and refund the 
difference where more than that has already been paid. Parents/guardians should now cancel their 
Direct Debits for full player subs (£15 per month) and training only subs (£7.50 per month).  The 
season effectively finished in mid-March as opposed to mid-May.  
 
Second, we'll make arrangements for this years player-trophies to get to the teams/managers and 
start thinking of next season. More on that another time. 
 
HOW TO CLAIM YOUR REFUND 
The direct debits by which you pay your fees for player subscription are managed by a third party, 
Pitchero. We do not and nor would you want us to hold individual's bank details.  Therefore, we'll 
ask you to complete the table attached/below and send the information by email to our Treasurer 
Jonathan Forster, copying our Secretary & Child Welfare Officer Julie Gee. 
jonforster999@gmail.com and cdclsecretary@gmail.com 
 
YOUR NAME       ........... 
CHILDS NAME    ........... 
TEAM                   ........... 
BANK ACCOUNT NAME        ......... 
BANK ACCOUNT NUMBER   ......... 
SORT CODE                            ......... 
 
The amount of the refund will vary depending on when you signed up for the current season - since 
that's when the direct debits begin. It'll be pro-rated on an approximate reduction on the whole 
season playing fee from a total of £155 down to £120 to take account of the early finish to the 
season.  
 
Please note:  

 Send your refund request before 31 May 2020. 
 We will aim to have all refunds completed by 30 June 2020. 
 Unclaimed refunds will be applied to team-pots for the teams to spend next season or on 

presentation events. And we'll hold team-pots for as long as is needed for those teams 
folding but want to arrange a get together. 

 In line with GDPR your details will not be held on file and destroyed after payment is 
complete. 

Please bear with us as this will be a manual effort and, like you, we're spinning more than one plate. 
 
If you've any questions please contact Jonathan or Vice Chair David (d_dunkerley@yahoo.com) 
 
Kind regards 
Godmanchester Rovers Youth FC Committee 2 April 2020 


